
 

EPHAR 2020 CONGRESS IS POSTPONED DUE TO THE 
COVID-19 UNTIL YEAR 2021 

 
Dear participants, 
 
due to the well-known circumstances with the Covid-19 pandemics we regret 
to inform you that the EPHAR congress in Prague had to be postponed, so it 
will become EPHAR 2021.  
 
As you can imagine, we have taken this step to reduce the uncertainty that 
exists around large events in the coming months, with the foreseen end of 
COVID-19 still undetermined. Health and safety of all participants is our 
utmost priority, while we also expect that you will have pressing matters to 
deal with within your own organisations and the focus could be on your own 
operations, at this time. 

 

The new date is 28 March – 1 April 2021. 
 
All registered participants are offered the following conditions:  

1. Stay with us: Fully paid registration fee will be moved to the new dates 
under the same conditions (we guarantee the registration fee will not 
be increased). 

2. Those who opt-out and confirm their cancellation in writing within two 
     weeks we will return the registration fee in full less 30 EUR 
     manipulation fee. The deadline is April 15, 2020. 

3. Make move as Opt-out: Those who will not cancel their registration  
    until the deadline April 15, 2020 we will automatically move their 
    registration fee to the new dates.  

4. Cancellation after the deadline April 15, 2020, the following  
    cancellation will apply:  

 

from April 16, 2020 until July 31, 2020 50% of the registration fee 

from August 1, 2020 No refund 

The Congress Secretariat must be notified in writing by e-mail at    
ephar2020@guarant.cz 

mailto:ephar2020@guarant.cz


 

    We are looking forward to meeting you in Prague next year in better times! 

    If you have any additional questions in the meantime, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

    Organising Congress Secretariat 
    GUARANT International spol. s r. o. 

 


